
 
Visitors and members of RCTA are no longer allowed to park in 
the parking lot of the building.  The parking lot has always 
belonged to the building west of RCTA, but we were allowed to 
park there during off hours.  The building has now been rented 
and the parking lot is for their employees only. 
 
Please either park along the street or in the city parking lot 
across the street. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to 
seeing everyone soon! 


